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June 17, 1980 L -

Mr. Karl V. Seyfrit, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Subj ect: Response to IE Bulletin No. 80-10
Contamination of Nonradioactive System and
Resulting Potential For Unmonitored, Uncontrolled
Release of Radioactivity to Environment

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

. This letter.is, written.in, response to the subject IE Bulletin and ad- .. ,.

,
dresses action items (1) and (2) of the bulletin.

(1) A review of sy, stems which are nonradioactive' but have el e potentiall
-

' of .becoming '. cont' amin'ated. by interfacing withsradio'act.ive . systems. .,. .. . ,.

was conducted in response to IE. Circular 77-14. The present design
of these systems is unchanged from the time when the review was
conducted, therefore, this review is still applicable.

(2) Systems in which the potential.for contamination exists.have been-

added to the routine sampling and analysis program to identify any
contamination.

System identification and' sampling information is available on site'for
subsequent NRC review.

Sincerely,

44.

. Pilant
Director of Licensing
and Quality Assurance

JMP:PJB:cg

80082 o o/37
Q

_.


